
District – Wide Consultation Committee Meeting 

(DWCC) 

Minutes for Wednesday, September 26, 2018 

 

The District – Wide Consultation Committee (DWCC) met on Wednesday, September 26, 2018 
at 4:30 p.m., in the Jefferson Room at One AISD Center.  The following committee members 
attended Opal Mobbs, Steven Shinkle, Shelly Reed, Clay Johnson, Candace Kennemer, Linda 
White, Stephanie Hammer, Roger Thomas, Tom Tomaras, Phil Ashby, David Young, Abigayle 
Barton and Summer Cox.  Also in attendance were Kimberly Brumley.  The following members 
were absent:  Mike Richins, Charlie Thyne, Hailey Lew, Jessica Melson, Elizabeth Wagstaff and 
Tracy Howle.   
 
Roger Thomas welcomed the committee. 
 
Kimberly Brumley talked about Needs Assessment Plan.  Dr. Young would like the committee to 
look at the District Improvement Plan quarterly.  The committee will look over the plan in 
October, January, April and June.   
 
Phil Ashby had the committee look at a draft for the 2019 – 2020 school calendar. It is the same 
calendar from 2018 -2019 school year.  The Communication Committee talked about having 
more instructional days added to the calendar.  Dr. Young asked the DWCC Committee what 
their thoughts were. The committee discussed changing the Monday and Tuesday of 
Thanksgiving week to instructional days, but they are worried about what that might do to the 
attendance for that week.  The committee also discussed making February 17, 2020 an 
instructional day.   Dr. Young said that he would like to have some different options to be able 
to look at and compare.   
 
Dr. Young would like the committee to take the calendars and talk to the staff and community 
regarding which one would be better.   
 
Meeting adjourned at 5:18 p.m. 
 
 
Summer Cox, Secretary 
DWCC Committee 


